
Summary of Rapid Consultation 2021

The Reference Group met twice and helped to steer the project.
Membership of the Reference Group includes (in alphabetical
order by first name) Carli Sheers, Kathy Greenwood, Kerry
Hawkins, Laura Veleff, Lena Van Hale, Lyn Mahboub, Paul Dessauer,
Trish Owen, Vince Alessandro. Their insights are also being used to
develop the Draft and Final Reports. 

The Front Line Lived Experience (Peer) Workforces Consultation
was undertaken through a number of mechanisms; through a
information desk at the WA Peer Supporter Network Conference
on Thursday 28th July, an online consultation session on Tuesday
2nd August and a survey that was open over July and August that
posed the same questions as those discussed in the Peer Worker
Consultation. This was a very positive session and was attended
by both mental health and AOD, consumer and family/significant
other peer workers. 

Industry consultation has been in the form of interviews where
similar questions from the Survey and Front Line Consultation
session were asked. 

Webinar about the Peer Workforce Association project 

We held an online event to hear an update from Mental Health
Commission’s Sara Walsh on the Lived Experience (Peer)
Workforce Framework and what else is on the horizon in the Lived
Experience (Peer) Workforce space. We also shared learnings from
the project. The PowerPoint slides from that session are available
here,

https://helpingminds.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Project-Update-and-Next-Steps-Updated.pdf

